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DEREK LARSON 

3982 Neal Creek Rd 
Hood River, OR 97031 
Derek@draupnir.us 
541.806.4484 

DRAUPNIR LLC 
TELECOM UTILITY 

STATE OF WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND 
TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 

8/24/21 

Dear state of Washington utilities and transportation commission, 
Per requirements set forth in WAC 480-07-140(4) this is the cover letter 
for our application/registration for Draupnir LLC to become a 
competitive telecommunication service provider in the state of 
Washington. Please find the required information below: 

1. My name is Derek Larson, 541.806.4483, 3982 Neal Creek Rd.
Hood River, OR 97031. I am a member of the LLC. My email is
Derek@draupnir.us

2. We currently hold no existing permits or licenses with you.
3. There have been no previous interactions between WUTC and

Draupnir LLC prior to this application.
4. Along with this application and cover letter, I am also submitting

the requested balance sheet.
If you require additional information, please don’t hesitate to reach out. 
Thank you!  

Sincerely, 
Draupnir LLC 
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